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Our Ref: F154.12 

K Callaghan 

F154.16 

RE: Planning Proposal No 7 Sundry Amendments 2014 under Young LEP 2010 

Young Shire Council at the Ordinary Meeting on 16 July 2014 considered a report 
regarding the above planning proposal. 

Council resolved as follows: 

217/14 RESOLVED on the motion of Councillors Sandy Freudenstein and McGregor 
that Council resolves: 

1) To prepare Draft Planning Proposal No 7 Functional Amendments 2014, 
including the matters contained within the Supplementary Report 8.04(A) (Keith 
Cullen Oval zoning rectification) 

2) To submit the Draft Planning Proposal No 7 Functional Amendments 2014 to the 
Department of Planning and Infrastructure for Gateway Determination; 

3) To conduct public exhibition in accordance with the requirements of the Gateway 
Determination utilising delegations from the Department where issued; 

4) Resolves to carry out any requirements of the Department of Planning and 
Infrastructure regarding the preparation of planning studies, if any; 

5) Delegated authority be granted to the General Manager to make any procedural 
or administrative changes required during the Gateway process. 
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Attached is a CD containing an electronic copy of the report to Council and all 
attachments that were considered at the Council Meeting. 

Council considers the attached planning proposal has been completed in accordance 
with Department of Planning and Infrastructure document "A guide to preparing planning 
proposals (October 2012). 

It is requested that they be examined and forwarded to the LEP Review Panel for 
Gateway Determination. Council trusts that the content of the documents is self-explanatory. 

Should you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact Young 
Shire Council's Strategic Planner or the undersigned by phoning (02) 6380-1200. 

Yokrs faithfully 

K C FILMER 

DIRECTOR — PLANNING ENVIRONMENT & 
STRATEGIC SERVICES 


